
Eagle Creek Association Board Meeting 3/21/2017    7:30pm 

Present: Fred, Mike, Mark, Brian and Tim 

 Tim presented the financials and went over the bills paid, income and balances in the treasury.  

The board moved to accept the financials as presented. There are a few outstanding dues and 

they will be pursued to pay. 

 A resident requested the architectural committee approve plans for a fence in their back yard. 

They have pond frontage and therefore were informed that fences were not allowed in that 

case.  

 The garage sales for the association will be May 19th and 20th. The association will pay for 

advertising and banners will be placed at each entrance.  

 The drainage behind Lots 26, 27 and 28 will be reworked this summer.  

 There has been an ongoing discussion pertaining to the association website and whether it 

should be updated.  The board will get prices on a new website.  

 Future discussions on the agenda for the board: updating both entrances to Eagle Creek. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mike Avila 


